Report from Restructuring Team July 12, 2022

In the past month our team submitted an article for *SHARE* that was structured as a document of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) in the hopes that it might provide a little more clarity on why we are looking to restructure. Three questions were posed:

- 1) Is the Restructuring Team making a recommendation that we change the structure of our current way of governing, and if so, why?
- 2) Has a new structure of governance been decided upon?
- 3) What are the next steps for our team?

We encouraged people to submit questions or comments but none have been received as of this writing.

The team met on June 30th and began drafting a "Template" document that will elaborate more fully what single board governance would entail, addressing such components as definition, purpose, guiding principles, functions, roles, election of members, etc. Our next meeting is set for July 18 at which time we will continue to work on this document.

Additionally, at this month's Council meeting we will provide you with a brief description of the Storrs Congregational Church's model they have adopted for single board governance. Next month we will provide a couple of other models.

Respectfully submitted, Charlene Swanson